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To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Pass HB 2927!
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:53 AM

Rules Committee,

WE must change our presidential voting practice and eliminate the electoral college and elect
by popular vote. This would mean that issues important to Oregon would be discussed, with
this president | doubt he knows where Oregon even is and that it is part of the US. Oregon
voters have already approved this legislation. Gerrymandering by Republicans has allowed the
electoral college to become corrupt and unfair. Let's equalize the VOTE so Oregon votes
matter!

Michele Sandlin
sandlin2120@comcast.net
8612 SW Vale Ct

Wilsonville, OR, Oregon 97070
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